
MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
TARRANT COUNTY WATER CONTROL AND IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT NUMBER ONE 

HELD IN THE DISTRICT OFFICE AT FORT WORTH5 TEXAS, ON 
THE 20TH DAY OF FEBRUARY, 1959 AT 2:00 P. M. 

The c a l l of the r o l l d i s c l o s e d the presence or absence 

of D i r e c t o r s as f o l l o w s : 

PRESENT ABSENT 

Joe B. Hogsett Lacy Boggess 
Houston H i l l 
W. L. P i e r 

A. T. Seymour, J r . 

Also present were Messrs. Simon Freese Engineer f o r the D i s t r i c t 

and Ben Hickey General Manager of the D i s t r i c t . 

D i r e c t o r Hogsett acted In h i s c a p a c i t y as Pr e s i d e n t , and 

D i r e c t o r P i e r , i n the absence of D i r e c t o r Boggess, acted i n h i s 

ca p a c i t y as Secretary; whereupon proceedings were had and done as 

fo l l o w s : 

1. 

On motion duly made and seconded^ the minutes of the 

meeting h e l d February 13, 1959 were read and approved by the D i ­

r e c t o r s and i t was ac c o r d i n g l y so ordered. 

2. 

President Hogsett s t a t e d that the purpose of t h i s meeting 

was to review a d r a f t of the raw water c o n t r a c t between the D i s t r i c t 

and C i t y of F o r t Worth and presented to each D i r e c t o r a copy of the 

d r a f t as j u s t completed by Messrs. Uel Stephens Water D i r e c t o r f o r the 

C i t y of F o r t Worth, Simon Freese Engineer f o r the D i s t r i c t and Ben 



Hickey General Manager of the D i s t r i c t . F o l l o w i n g a review and study 

of changes, as now r e f l e c t e d and made since the l a s t d r a f t was pre­

sented some weeks pre v i o u s , a more d e t a i l e d e x p l a n a t i o n was given by 

Mr. Simon Freese regarding the C i t i e s f a c i l i t i e s f o r r e c e i v i n g raw 

water from the D i s t r i c t as would now be a p p l i c a b l e to the r e v i s e d 

t e r m i n a l storage to be provided by D i s t r i c t . Mr. Freese a l s o e x p l a i n e d 

i n d e t a i l the proposed Raw Water P r i c e s as p r e s e n t l y being proposed. 

I t was the sense of the D i r e c t o r s that inasmuch as the proposed d r a f t 

of the raw water c o n t r a c t had j u s t been given them, with no chance of 

an e a r l i e r study, and that e s p e c i a l l y of the s e c t i o n regarding Raw 

Water P r i c e s , that more time was needed f o r examining and study, and 

f u r t h e r that the s e c t i o n r e l a t i n g to P r i c e s and Financing be forwarded 

to D i s t r i c t ' s F i n a n c i a l Consultants Wainwright and Ramsey f o r t h e i r 

study and comments, towards the D i s t r i c t ' s completion of the Raw Water 

Contract a t the e a r l i e s t p o s s i b l e date. 

3. 

There being no f u r t h e r business before the Board of 

D i r e c t o r s , the meeting adj ourned. 

Secretary President 


